## Dear Mr Mortimer

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Pre-Submission Draft of Shropshire Council Site Allocations and Management of Development Plan.

These comments are made on behalf of all Councillors of Worfield & Rudge Parish Council.

The document was considered at our April Meeting. Although we must sate that our own policy with regard to potential development remains unchanged at this time, Worfield & Rudge is in support of the Pre-Submission Draft as presented.

Yours sincerely

Valerie Edwards Clerk Worfield & Rudge Parish Council